
  

Omaha Jones Street Project, 11th to 13th St   

City of Omaha 

Public Works Dept. 

1819 Farnam St. 

Omaha, NE 68183 

cityofomaha.org 

402-444-5220 

February 7, 2020 

 

Subject: Tree Removal Notification - Jones Street Project,11th to13th Street 

 

In preparation for the start of construction on the Jones Street reconstruction project anticipated to start 

this spring, crews will begin removing trees in the area as part of the project next Wednesday, February 

12, 2020. This work will be taking place during weekdays between the hours of 8:30 AM and 3:30 PM. 

Travis Lienemann with RPL Utility will be coordinating with you in advance to discuss tree removal in 

front of your property and can be contacted at the below number.  

As part of this operation, temporary closures of parking stalls and sidewalks will be in place for the 

safety of the crews and public.  

 

The following personnel are available to address questions and concerns throughout construction: 

 

 Alyssa Tenorio 

 Construction Public Coordinator 

 (402) 934-3680 

  

 Travis Lienemann 

 Jon Mooberry 

 Construction Project Manager 

 (402) 443-7487 

  

RPL Utility 

 (402) 709-9514 

 

Thank you for your patience during the construction of this project! 


